
 

Maryfield College—We would like to express a huge thank you to eve-
ry one who donated to the Church-gate collection last weekend in aid 
of our volunteers going to help sick pilgrims in Lourdes . 
 

he  Contemplative Prayer Group now meet in the Dominican Convent, 
Griffith Avenue on Tuesday evenings  at 8.00 p.m. All are welcome. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration in Clonturk House, Ormond Road,  will continue 
each Sunday night from 7.00 p.m. All are welcome. 

 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:                                                                                                

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:     Orla O’Moore,  May Nolan. 

 

 

MONTHS MIND:      Leo O’Brien. 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:     Dec’d Members of Garvey Family,                                   

Mary Anglim, John Kane, Jim McDonnell, Angela Dowling,                                 

Marie Purdue,  John Weldon, Thomas & Margaret McLoughlin,                 

Mary Bonner. 

PLEASE SEE  NOTICE BOARD FOR DETAILS ON THE FOLLOWING: 

B.E. Beginning Experience—Men & Women Separated, Divorced, 
Widowed Are you coping?  - 086-0877379…………….. 

Self-Care in Stressful Times………. 

Learn to Jive and keep fit……………. 

Fourth Sunday of Easter — 12th May 2019 

Good Shepard Sunday 

Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 

p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. (Monday 

to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 

a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd 

Saturday of the  month  at 12.00 

noon. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:    info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website:   www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish 

 

Thought for the day  

The cultural dismissal of faith as illusory consolation 

or opium has left its mark on us all. Is it all projec-

tion? Has God truly spoken and revealed God’s 

self ? In Christian faith, our response is a resound-

ing yes and, while we should be wary of facile sol-

ace, at the same time we should not deny ourselves 

the good and wholesome reassurance of faith. After 

all, one of the most repeated phrases throughout 

the Bible is “Do not be afraid” (though not in John, 

curiously). There are grounds for fear; but we, of all 

people, should not be overwhelmed by the nega-

tive.  

Prayer  

Lord Jesus, risen from the dead, guide us to listen 

deeply to your voice, your word, that we may know 

you and, that knowing you, we may enjoy life in 

abundance, now and into eternity with you. Amen.  

Entrance Hymn:   Hymn: 8  Page: 8                   

Recessional:                  Hymn: 13                     Page: 9              

(Please do not remove  Hymn Booklet from Church) 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if 
not taking home) to back of Church—Thank you. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


Easter Dues—The priests of the 
parish are grateful for the receipt of 
Easter dues. Easter dues envelopes 
may be placed in the safes at the 
back of the Church or handed into 
the sacristy. 

 

Pilgrimage to Knock—Our parish 
Pilgrimage to Knock takes place on 
Sunday  May 19th at 8.00 a.m. 
SHARP from outside our Parish 
Church. Cars may be left in the Car 
Park. To book contact Catherine at 
085-7602223 or Lorraine at 086-
3900073.  

 

Alzheimer's Tea Morning:  the final 
amount donated for our parish 
fundraiser was €1,020. This has now 
been gratefully received by the So-
ciety, and  on behalf of the Tea/
Coffee Group, we thank you once 
again for your  generosity.  

Good Shepard Sunday  - this Sun-
day is Good Shepard Sunday and 
is a day when we reflect on the 
importance  of the ministerial 
priesthood and pray for Vocations 
to the priesthood. 
 

Vocations—there will no longer be 
a special  Collection  for Voca-
tions—with the smaller number of 
seminarians—the funds collected to 
date are now sufficient for the near 
future 
 

Ministry Sunday Collection—this is 
a new annual Collection and will 
replace the usual Share Collection 
next weekend 18th/19th May. The 
Ministry Sunday Collection is about 
ensuring that we will have the peo-
ple we need—men and women who 
will be to the fore in making our 
parishes vibrant faith communities 
into the future. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION - SCOIL MHUIRE—Congratulations to all the boys 
from Scoil Mhuire who celebrated their First Holy Communion yesterday at a 
very lovely Mass here in the parish and to Megan who received first commun-
ion alongside her twin brother! It was very clear that the children had put a 
huge effort in to all their preparations. Congratulations to their families also and 
to the teachers for all their work. We hope everyone enjoyed their special day 
and we look forward to welcoming them back to Mass this morning and on 
many more Sundays. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION - ST VINCENT DE PAUL GIRLS' SCHOOL—Next Satur-
day at 11 am it will be the turn of the girls from St Vincent de Paul to receive 
their First Holy Communion. We will continue to pray for them in the week 
ahead that they will celebrate this very special occasion in a spirit of prayerful-
ness and joy ! 

Marino Parish Knitting Group – the 
‘Knitwits’ continue their 
good work on the 1st & 
3rd Saturday of each 
month rom 10.30 a.m. to 

12.30 p.m. in the Annadale Room. 
The next meeting will take place on 
18th May New members welcome 
(even if you don’t knit…………..) 

 

Church Repository/Shop:  
The Church Repository/
Shop is open every Tues-
day and Thursday morning 

after 10.00 a.m. Mass and af-
ter 11.00 a.m. Mass on Sun-
days. We have a good supply 
of sacramental mementos 
for boys and girls for all 
special occasions and in 
particular for First Holy  Commun-
ion. Signed Mass Cards are also 
available  from the Parish shop as 
well as the Sacristy.   

 

Ministers of The Word—Rosters for 
June, July & August are now availa-
ble for collection from the Sacristy. 

 Weekly Scripture Reflection Group  
- The Thursday Scripture 
Reflection Group will not 
meet while the heating 

refurbishment work is ongoing in 
the church.   
 

Eucharistic Adoration will take 
place in the Annadale 
Room this Monday after-
noon from 3 to 4.00 p.m.  

Plant Sale Dominican College, 
Griffith Avenue  this Sunday 12th 
May, 9.00 a.m.—3.00 p.m.  Nursery 
quality plants, hanging baskets, 
window boxes & much more.  Musi-
cal entertainment, refreshments & 
home baking available also. Please 
come along and support us. 

 

The Society of St. Vincent De Paul 
will hold their usual monthly 
Church gate Collection this week-
end. 
 

Trocaire  Boxes—please return 
your Trocaire Boxes as soon as pos-
sible. 

Parish Lotto: 

There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.                          
The winning numbers were 6, 12, 18 & 25 

 The jackpot now stands at €7,700 

Last entries for the weekly Draw before 1.00 p.m. Monday 


